
RYEGATE HISTORICAL SOCIETY PROGRAMS 
 
 

On Wednesday July 13th at 7:00 at Whitelaw Hall, Hod 

Symes will speak on “The Gateway to Wells River, 1770-

1853”.  Hod has published a book on this subject and 

will fascinate us with stories and illustrations of the early 

settlement of our neighbor to the south, Wells River. 

 

 

For our second program, we are co-hosting a speaker 
with the Newbury Historical Society.  On Thursday, 

August 18th at 7:00p.m. at the Wells River 

Congregational Church, Stephen Long will speak on 

“The Hurricane of ‘38”.  Stephen, who has just published 

a book on this subject:  “Thirty-Eight: The Hurricane that 

Transformed New England”, published by Yale 

University Press, will bring to life again this great storm. 

 
 
 

  COME JOIN US, BRING A FRIEND! 
 
  


